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Crucial Crew 

Class 3 participated in the virtual Crucial Crew based on 

safety and encouraging the children to take responsibility for 

their own actions. The sessions included road safety, online 

safety and fire safety, giving advice about charging devices 

during the day, not overloading sockets or leaving hot items 

like hair straighteners to cool on a bed. 

The children were shocked to learn about the dangers of 

electricity, how it can jump and cause injuries. The water 

safety video added extra information to the Yorkshire water 

assembly that all the pupils watched last week. 

We hope everyone will stay safe this summer. 

Take care 

 
 

 

 

‘Believe & Achieve’ 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you for your kind 

donations.  

We have raised £180 

for Diabetes UK after 

walking 125,115 steps 

beating our prediction 

of 75,000 steps from 

school to Faceby and 

back.  

Well done Class 3! 

 

 

 

Sunflower Competition 

Congratulations to Sammy in Class 2 for growing 

the tallest sunflower, measuring in at 191cm.  

Second place, with 190cm goes to Alex in Class 2, 

and third place with 162cm goes to Felicity in Class 

2. 

Keep looking after your sunflowers over the summer 

holidays, and see how much taller they grow. 

A special mention goes to Harry in Class 1 for the 

biggest flowers. Wow! 

Well done to everyone!  
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PE / School Sport Update 

Our ‘Bubble’ Sports Day 2021 was a huge 

success for all our pupils!  

All our pupils put their sporting skills and 

enthusiasm to the test this year, gathering lots of 

House Points between them and showing great 

sportsmanship and determination in all events.  

Well done everyone! 

Thanks must go to Mr Sellers for organising the events, which the children really enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 

It is hard to believe that we have nearly come to the end of the 

academic year. Children in Class 2 have continued to work to the same 

high standard this half term.  

From hatching butterflies, being active on sports day and during our 

skip2bfit session, to designing and making your insect hotels and super 

minibeasts in DT, you never fail to amaze 

me with your continuous hard work and 

enthusiasm. 

 

A big well done to you all for your hard work and effort this half term. 

I would like to wish you all a very happy summer. 

Stay safe and well. 

With warmest wishes, 

Mrs Caroline Cawthra 

 Cuthbert Bede Hilda 

Carlton 5&6 91 91 96 

Carlton 3&4 76 123 92 

Carlton 1&2 46 86 31 

Carlton R 29 41 46 

Bilsdale 78 82 77 

Total 316 422 340 

Position 3rd 1st 2nd 
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Maths 

The children have worked hard at maths this year and we 

would like them to keep their skills sharp over the summer. 

White Rose Maths have produced some free workbooks to 

use at home. These are available for collection at Morrison 

stores. 

Morrisons | White Rose Maths 

 

Children can also keep using Purple Mash and Times Tables 

Rock Stars to practise times tables. We will reset Rock Stars at 

the beginning of September and assign children to new 

classes over the holiday. 

Over the past 16 months, children have had limited 

experience with shopping and using coins so opportunities to 

use real money, give the correct coins or check change will 

be really valuable. Remember cooking, weighing ingredients 

and calculating cooking time uses lots of measuring skills and 

with the Olympics starting at the end of the week perhaps 

you can have your own family Olympics with the children 

measuring time and distance. 

Quiz questions: 

1. How many days holiday do you have? 

2. How many hours is that? 

3. If you read for 20mins a day, how much time will you 

spend reading altogether? 

 

 

 

Archbishop of York 

Youth Trust Archie 

Project 

Class 3 have successful 

completed the Archie 

Project focussing on 

leadership skills and 

considering how they can 

"Be the change they want 

to see" by making a 

contribution to the 

community.  

Our fundraising walk for 

Diabetes UK was the final 

part of their project. They 

are proud of their Archie 

badges and certificates. 

"Being a leader, don't 

make things revolve 

around you, they revolve 

around other people." 

George 

"I've learnt to be a better 

leader by listening to other 

people." Ella 
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EYFS 

As we prepare the children for the next stage in their 

learning journey by reflecting with them on the past 

year, I am once again amazed by the resilience they 

have shown over this most unusual school year.  

Watching our butterflies emerge from their cocoons and fly away 

has many similarities to watching the children blossom and grow 

over the school year. I feel so proud of them! Reception are so 

excited to be moving on to Mrs Cawthra’s class. 

Most of the children in their preschool year are 

staying with us in EYFS for Reception – we wish the 

children going to other schools all the best. 

Mrs Howe 

 
Class 3 

What a marvellous, memorable year! 

From being evacuated, to making potions, watching ketchup 

slide down a ramp, blowing bubbles in custard, writing diaries 

and updating fairy tales, mastering long multiplication and 

long division, reading maps and writing six figure co-

ordinators, improving our French, rhythmically tapping the 

cup game in music, painting cherry blossom and botanical 

drawing, we have done it all. Everyone has worked hard and 

shown great improvements. Mrs Cooper and I are very proud 

of their achievements and have enjoyed working with them 

every day. 

Thank you so much for your support. We hope you have had 

memorable moments with home learning working alongside 

your child. As we say good luck to our Y6, we also say farewell 

to some parents, as their youngest child leaves primary 

school. Thank you for all your support over the years. 

To our Y6, who have been exemplary as individuals but also 

an amazing team with a strong bond, thank you for your 

cheerfulness, dedication and determination. You have 

achieved so much. Be confident in your journey ahead and 

enjoy making more memories at secondary school. 

Have a safe, happy and enjoyable holiday everyone. 

Miss Jeffries 

 

Year 6 Thank You 

In our final year of primary, 

all the Y6’s would like to 

say a massive thank you to 

everybody who has 

helped along the way and 

has helped us get to our 

current stage. We will 

always cherish the times 

when we ventured out on 

school trips like the 

Ryedale Folk Museum, The 

Sage, Vindalanda and 

especially the time we 

went to East Barnby. One 

of our most memorable 

achievements would be 

when we won races on 

sports day. We have learnt 

to be good sportsmen and 

also to support our team 

mates.  

We would like to say a big 

thank you to all the 

different teachers we 

have had and have 

helped us to learn many 

new skills. We are sad to 

leave but we will never 

forget all of you and we 

are looking forward to 

seeing you later on. 

From 

Y6 at Carlton 
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One more step…… 

Yesterday, the year 6’s celebrated their leaver’s service which 

was a very special moment together, surrounded by their parents, 

teachers and classmates. 

They all gave their speeches and everyone talked about the 

wonderful trip to East Barnby and Dory’s delicious dinners. Thanks 

were given to all the people who have helped and supported 

them over the years in school. Memories were shared and Carlton 

was in their thoughts. 

They all promised they would continue to be the best they could 

be following the advice from Mya Angelou, “Nothing will work unless you do”. 

”They planted an oak tree - grown from an acorn planted when they were in reception- to leave 

their footprint at Bilsdale School, so they will be remembered as they make their next step to 

Stokesley School. Everyone will really miss them; this was shown in the many tears of the friends 

they will leave behind. But they are looking forward to the new challenges that lie ahead and 

continuing their learning journey with their Carlton friends. 

Thank you to all the teachers at Bilsdale and Carlton school Year 6 are ready to make the next 

step. 

“We shall go out with joy!” 

Year 6  

Alfie Anthony Louie Max Ruby 

 Irish Prayer  

May the road rise to meet you 

May the wind be always at your back, 

May the sun shine warm upon your face 

The rain fall soft upon your fields 

And until we meet again – 

May God hold you in the hollow of 

His hand 

Big Thank you 

Lastly, a big thank you to all of the Y6 

parents at Carlton & Faceby School, for 

your donation of £200 of Amazon vouchers. 

It is greatly appreciated, and will be spent 

wisely on books for every class. 

Thank you again 

Kathryn McDonald and all the teachers 

Have a relaxing summer break. 


